HARRIS PRIMARY SCHOOL

PRESCHOOL NEWSLETTER



Dear Families,

This week in preschool we shared the book *The Great Big Book of Families*. This helped the children explore the many ways families can be unique and special. Together, we talked about the different types of homes people live in, the clothes we wear, the foods we eat, and the celebrations that bring us joy throughout the year.

Our conversations provided valuable opportunities for the children to practice their conversation, listening, and attention skills, while also helping them see that every family is both different and important.

We are also so proud to see how each child is growing in confidence day by day. Whether it's sharing an idea during carpet time, making new friends, or trying something new.

From next week, Mrs. Bilsbrough, Mrs. Thompson, and Mrs. Kinley will be taking it in turns weekly, to greet you and your child at the red entrance door. This will ensure that all preschool staff have the opportunity to get to know the different family members who drop off and pick up the children. We also hope this will give parents a chance to become familiar with all of the adults caring for their child each day.

Happy weekend! The Pre-School Team 😉

Things to Remember:

- To support the children in developing their independence, please send them in shoes that they can take off and put on by themselves.
- We also ask that each child has a pair of wellies to keep at school, so they can enjoy our outdoor provision in all weathers.
- Please remember to pre-order your child's school dinner.
- PE session with Mr Ridge every Friday morning.
 Please provide appropriate footwear.

